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International Trade Minister John C . Crosbie announced today
the appointment of two members of the Board of Directors of
the Canadian Commercial Corporation .

Gordon Walker practises law in London and Toronto, Ontario .
He served as an M .P .P . for 12 years which included 7 years
in the Ontario Cabinet . He held a number of portfolio s
including Industry and Trade, and Consumer and Commercial
Relations . A previous Director of the Ontario Chamber of
Commerce, Mr . Walker has been involved with a number of
charitable and business organizations .

W . David Angus is a senior partner with Stikeman, Elliott,
of Montreal, Quebec . He is active in a number of
professional organizations, including the Canadian Maritime
Law Association of which he is currently President . He is
Governor of the International Maritime Organization -
International Maritime Law Institute in Malta, a member of
the Canadian Board of Marine Underwriters, and past Chairman
of the Average Adjusters Association of Canada . Mr. Angus
is also a director of a number of Canadian business
corporations and charitable organizations .

The Canadian Commercial Corporation is a federal Crown
Corporation which reports to the Minister for International
Trade and which in 1989-90 signed $774 million in export
sales on behalf of Canadian exporters .
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